Scala, Mam Jox —

From: Scala, Mary Joy

Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 3:15 PM
To: Tressie Daniels’

Subject: RE: 150 Chancellor St Landscaping

Tressie, your substitutions are fine.

Mary Joy Scala, AICP

Preservation and Design Planner

City of Charlottesville

Department of Neighborhood Development Services
City Hall - 610 East Market Street

P.0.Box 911

Charlottesville, VA 22902

Ph 434.970.3130 FAX 434.970.3359

scala@charlottesville.org

From: Tressie Daniels [mailto:tressiedenise@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 12:27 PM

To: Scala, Mary Joy
Subject: 150 Chancellor St Landscaping

Good Afternoon Mary Joy,

We hit a bit of a snag with our landscaping at the Delta Zeta House. The quote that was given us for the work is
a year old. The Fringe Tree that was supposed to go in the side yard is no longer available and apparently
Dogwoods are having disease issues.

[ have been given a recommendation of 2 substitute trees to replace these. They want to put in a Carolina Silver
Bell to replace the Fringe in the side yard and a Eastern Red Bud to replace the dogwood in the back. I am
disappointed but the substitute trees are nice. Both are native to the area and the Silver Bell will bloom white

like the Fringe would.

Can we get an okay from you on this administratively?

Thank you.

Tressie Daniels

House Director

Delta Zeta Sorority
Lambda Delta Chapter
University of Virginia
919-980-1383



